
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

Bose Recalls Acoustimass, Lifestyle, and Companion Bass Modules 
Manufactured Prior To April 2006 

 
DETAILS: 
 
Bose is voluntarily recalling bass modules manufactured before April 1, 2006 that were sold with select 
Acoustimass, Lifestyle, and Companion home theater systems. Under certain conditions, electrical 
components within the bass module can fail, posing a fire hazard. 
 

Stop using your bass module and unplug it from the electrical outlet immediately. 
 
Images of the impacted bass modules: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
 
Visit support.bose.com/am-recall for instructions on how to determine if your bass module is included 
in this recall.  If you cannot access this website, please call 888-260-0819. 
 
If your bass module is included in this recall, it will be repaired free of charge.  Alternatively, given the 
age of your product, you may elect to return your bass module in exchange for a 40% discount on a 
new Bose Soundbar, which is our newer all-in-one music and home theater sound solution. 
 
This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission. 
 
 
 
Post until September 1, 2023 

 


